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Croasr, Poceae
COPRY

March 4, lj)3

5.8°7

Hon, Martin Cross
P.0, Box 124
Emmet, North Dakota

Dear Martin:

I am in receipt of you letter and I
was very glad to hear from you,

Senator Neuberger has not held a hearing
vet and I am beginning to get discouraged. I have
asked him about it so often that it 1s embarrassing
to mention it to him again. A group from the Standing
Rock Reservation is in town now. Some are for and
some are agalilnst per capita payments, but as far as
I am concerned, I agree with you, It is one of the
most important bills to every come up and I would
s0 like to get it through.

When I get out to the State later on
I hope to see you and we can talk over this matter
together.

I am,as always

Your PFriend,

WL, peh
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